March 4, 1980

Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief Operating Reactors - Branch 3 Division of Operating Reactors U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555

> Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2 Additional Information concerning Fire Protection Safe Shutdown NRC Docket Nos. 50-254/265

Reference (a): M. S. Turbak letter to T. A. Ippolito dated July 31, 1978

Dear Mr. Ippolito:

Enclosed for your review are three (3) copies of Supplement 2 to the Quad Cities Fire Protection Safe Shutdown Analysis which was transmitted by Reference (a). This supplement identifies the method to bring the units from a hot shutdown to a cold shutdown condition.

Please address any questions you may have concerning this matter to this office.

One (1) signed original and thirty-nine (39) copies of this letter are provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

Robert F. Janecek

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

Boiling Water Reactors

Robert Joneak

Pholosure